anne Baldwin

From: Judy Webb

Sent: 22 April 2024 20:51

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to OUFC stadium application on the Triangle
Attachments: Stadium objection J A Webb 22.4.2024 pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cherwell planners

Please find attached my objection to this OUFC Stadium planning application.on the Triangle near Kidlington ref :
24/00539/F
Kind Regards

Judy Webb

Dr. Judith A Webb BEM
Ecological Consultant
2 Dorchester Court

Blenheim Road

Kidlington




